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January 12, 2018 
 
 
City of Mission 
1201 E 8th St 
Mission, TX  78572-5812 
 
Re: HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices 
 
Dear Employer: 
 
You have vision insurance underwritten by the Fidelity Security Life Insurance Company.  We are 
enclosing for your use two notices.   
 

 Triennial Notice of HIPAA Privacy Practices.  This notice should be provided to your insured 
employees at open enrollment or upon renewal of your vision plan.   
 

 FSL’s HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices.  Employees may request a copy of FSL’s notice of 
privacy practices at times other than open enrollment.  Please reproduce this notice and provide 
upon request of an employee. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Avēsis Account Representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Avēsis Third Party Administrators 

 

 

 
 
 



HIPAA TRIENNIAL NOTICE 

Your health insurance coverage with Fidelity Security Life Insurance Company complies with the Health 
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (“HIPAA”) requirements. These requirements are 
described in the Notice of Privacy Practices (“Notice”) that was previously provided to you with your 
insurance policy or certificate.  A copy of the Notice is maintained on our Company website at 
www.fslins.com. 

If you would like a paper copy of the Notice, please contact your employer.  Or, you may contact our 
Customer Service Department by phone at (800) 648-8624, Monday through Friday 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m., CST, or in writing at:

Fidelity Security Life Insurance Company 
HIPAA Customer Service 
3130 Broadway 
Kansas City, MO 64111-2406 

HIPAA TRIENNIAL NOTICE - EMPLOYEE 


